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Santa & the Madrigal Singers
Today’s Introductions
Joe Wyse introduced the members of Team 6. Those who 
helped out in today’s meeting: Erik Poole led the flag salute. 
Mark Rincon gave the invocation. Past President Greg 
Dunbar introduced our guests and visitors. Azi Barzin & 
Art Smithson  were the Sergeant-at-Arms. Greg Dunbar, 
Tiffany Reguera, and Rory Greek were our greeters, 
Keyway greeter was Rachel Hatch. Art Sevilla sold the 
Card Game tickets.

On the mic today...

Mark Rincon... 
with the invocation and 

sunshine report

Greg Dunbar...
welcoming our guests

Rick and I really enjoyed playing 
Christmas Music for you this week!  

(Since I didn’t take a selfie of us, here’s what we think we 
look like. Thanks, Charles Schulz!)

December 5, 2019

Calendar
December 10 (Tues.) Rotary Christmas Party @ the Sheraton (see page 4)
December 12 Dark
December 19 Past President’s Program
December 26 Dark

Joe Wyse... 
introducing his team
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Club announcements
•	 PP Steve Westlake announced that another Community Clean Up on Saturday, December 14th starting at 

8am. This time the work will be done on Teton Drive to clean up fallen tree debris along the roadside. Contact 
PP Steve Westlake to help out. 

•	 Bob Allen thanked everyone who helped out with Thanksgiving Meal deliveries.
•	 President Jeff Avery reminded everyone to attend the Christmas Party put on 

by Jess Whitlow & Kristy Lanham and their their Fellowship Committee next 
Tuesday, and that there will be no club meeting next Thursday (see page 4).

•	 Kathy Anderson thanked the club for the support of this year’s Open World Project 
who will be in Redding for 5 days this week and next. 

•	 Dee Domke is still looking for Ding-A-Lings. Each shift is two hours long; see list 
below for open spots to fille. Email Dee to sign up for a shift!

•	 It’s Kim Christofferson’s birthday next week!  The Madrigal Singers sang Happy 
Birthday to Kim beautifully. 

Ding-A-Ling Spots to Fill:
•	 Thursday, Dec. 12th – Walmart Grocery Door, 10-12, 12-2p, 4-6p
•	 Friday, Dec. 13th – Walmart Home Goods Door, 10a-2p, 4-8p
•	 Friday, Dec. 13th - Hobby Lobby, 12-2p
•	 Dec. 14th – Walmart Grocery Door, 12 – 8 pm
•	 Friday, Dec. 20th – Walmart Grocery Door,  4p – 8 pm
•	 Saturday, Dec. 21st – Walmart Grocery Door, 4p – 8 pm

Recognitions
•	 Joe Wyse celebrated 1st Birthday of granddaughter; he gave $100 for her Paul 

Harris.

•	 Ehrin Landis recently purchased a new airplane! He purchased it in Tulare six 
weeks ago and is learning to fly it. He gave $100 toward his Paul Harris.

•	 Michael Martin took his two grandsons out shooting cans with rifles. They did a 
great job, and he gave $100 to his Paul Harris. 

•	 Dr. Randy Tate gave $200 to the club courtesy of his wife, Ashlee, and the flyers 
she left of the tables to promote a Launch Party and fundraiser. 

Today’s Program - Shasta High Madrigal Singers

President Jeff introduced the Madrigal 
Singers who honored our club with their 
beautiful music yet again this year. Click 
on the image to the left for a recording of 
three of their songs this year, “My Bonny 
Lass”, “Silent Night”, and “We Wish You a 
Merry Christmas”.  

Click photo above for a short video of three of the Madrigal’s songs.

Happy Birthday, Kim!

Ehrin’s New Toy

Sign Up Today!

https://youtu.be/B5fKNU84k2U
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Honor To Youth
President Jeff introduced Kris Visconti, the Membership 
manager for Shasta and Trinity Counties with Girl Scouts of 
Northern California. Kris gave a nice introduction to this month’s 
Honor to Youth Recipient, Kaitlyn (15 of Shingletown).

Kaitlyn earned her Academic Honors with a 3.0 GPA as well 
as Bronze and Silver awards for Girl Scouts. She is currenlty 
working toward her Gold Award and has been a Girl Scout 
Cookie top seller multiple times, selling over 1,000 boxes of 
cookies and 300 nuts and candies. 

Kaitlyn says, “My mom and Dad were huge parts in achieving 
this, as well as my sister. They helped me achieve my goals for my bronze and silver awards.”

Santa’s Visit
President Jeff introduced a jolly visitor to our club, Santa Claus!  Thank you to all the families that brought 
little ones to visit with Santa, and thank you to all you older ones that got into the holiday spirit. 

Congratulations to Kaitlyn, this month’s 
Honor to Youth recipient!
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ROTARY INTERNATIONAL AND ROTARY CLUB OF REDDING
OPEN WORLD PROGRAM
ENTREPRENEURSHIP AND SMALL BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT

During the week of December 6-14, 2019, five young business Open World delegates  from Belarus will be 
hosted by our Rotary Club. 

The Open World Leader Center is an independent government agency of the US Congress.  Open World 
awards grants to US non profit and educational organizations, who partner with community based civic and 
service organizations to provide local hosting and programming for the Open World delegates. This program 
has hosted over 27,000 leaders in all 50 states since 1999.  

Through hosts and clubs such as ours, the Open World program provides delegates first hand experience with 
American community life, government and learning from professionals in their field.

Our Open World Committee has prepared a week of fun with host families, workshops from professionals in 
the entrepreneurship and small business development fields and meetings with City officials in Redding and 
Chico.  

Host families include, Bob and Cindy Allen,  Dave and Lou Gerard, Rachel and Aaron Hatch, Tiger and Susie 
Michiels, Jason and Irene Salter, Dennis and Amelia Ward. Rotarians who are participating in the weeklong 
program include:  Laurie Baker, Barry Tippin, Jake Mangas, Rachel Hatch, Tony Giovaniello, Todd Jones, 
Scott Putnam, Michelle Nystrom, Jessica Whitlow, Mike Warren, Mary Brace and the A/V team, Eva Jimenez, 
Cindy Allen, Norman Hall, Joe Wyse.

The delegates will visit and be welcomed by Redding City Hall and Chico City Hall officials, attend workshops 
hosted by Shasta Cascade Wonderland Association,  Redding Chamber of Commerce, The McConnell 
Foundation, Shasta EDC, Shasta Community College, Simpson University, APEX Technology, Small Business 
Development Center, Superior California Economic Development, Shasta Grow manufacturing and Made in 
Shasta, 02 Staffing, KNCR Radio.  In Chico, Northern Rural Training and Employment Consortium, Alliance 
for Workforce Development, The Center for Economic Development and Center for Entrepreneurship at CSU 
Chico.  The delegates will tour Turtle Bay Park and Museum and Shasta Caverns as well as attending and 
presenting at the Rotary Christmas Celebration.

Open World Committee members include:  Jeff Avery, Joe Hedayattzadeh, Tony Giovaniello, Jake Mangas, 
Amelia Ward and Kathy Anderson, Chair.

Thank you Rotarians for making this visit one they’ll never forget and to quote our President, “The Rotary Club 
of Redding, serving Shasta & Beyond.”
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http;/www.maxwellif.com
mailto:bspeer@fivestarbank.com
http://www.DansOptical.com
mailto:cfisher@bankcornerstone.com
mailto:teresa_adams00@yahoo.com
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:robsmom@shasta.com
mailto:gdunbar@sdsengineering.com
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
mailto:klanham#spi-ind.com
mailto:jason.waybright@lpl.com
http://www.richards-upholstery.com
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
https://www.reddinginvisalign.com
mailto:rick.hill@morganstanley.com


   

   

  

   Pat & Bernice Corey  
   McHale Sign Co.  
   223-2030 

 
 

 

 

 

Ed 

Rullman 

Entertainment – Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335  Web Site click here 

 

 

Those who like Opera 

Movies 14 
9:55 AM  

Click Here 
Come to the Opera 

 

   

http://www.crgibbs.com/
metopera.org/season/in-cinemas
http://www.nvcss.org
http://www.drgussenhoven.com/
http://www.tigerjoe.com/
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
mailto:Gary.burks@foothilldistributing.com
mailto:bobbyr@mboc.com
http://www.DavisOD.com
mailto:tom@smarcilnc.com
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
mailto:jill.letendre@usbank.com
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
http://www.mchalesign.com/


   

   

   

   

Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   

 

mailto:jpricecpa@jpricecpa.com
mailto:mstone.erc@gmail.com
http://www.iwins.com
mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.fitptredding.com/staff
http://www.vitalant.org
http://www.upstatehearing.com/
mailto:flucero@paceengineering.us
http://www.apex.com
mailto:nicole.anthony@adeccona.com
http://www.reddingchamber.com/

